
 

 

SWNA Newsletter: Spring 2023 

Welcome New Board Members 
New organization of the board 

President: Mark Houston 
     Mark and his wife Julie have raised their family in 
Shenandoah West for 31 years. Mark recently retired 
after 39 years in the banking industry and most recently 
as the President/CEO of Bright Bank. Mark has a BBA in 
Finance from Boise State, a Black Belt in the martial arts 
is an avid skier, biker, hiker, and anything that takes him 
outdoors.  

Vice President: Nick Chambers 
     Nick Chambers purchased his home on Valentine’s 
Day 2020 and has been on the board since late 2021 as 
Social Chair before moving to his current role as Vice 
President. Nick currently works in staffing/recruiting in 
the manufacturing industry with MAC Inc. and has three 
young girls under 5 years old with his wife, Kendall.  

Treasurer: Stefanie Anacabe 
     An Idaho native, Stefanie has been in the 
neighborhood since 2017 and has been a member of the 
Board since February of 2019. She is an animal lover 
with a career in veterinary medicine. She loves spending 
time outdoors with her husband of 15 years, Nik, and 
their daughter, Nola. Otherwise, you can find her at a 
concert and/or travelling to New Orleans, LA. 

Secretary: Deena Merrill-Reagle 
     Deena joined the neighborhood in July of 2022 with 
her husband, Sam. Deena has a B.S. in Environmental 
Science, is currently employed with the Idaho State 
Department of Agriculture and is pursuing her Mastsers 
in Food Safety online through MSU. In her free time, she 
rocks out as a POUND®, Rockout Workout Fitness 
Rebel! 

Social Chair: Meghan Brown 
     Meghan joined the neighborhood in Fall of 2022 with 
her husband, Justin, and their 5 children. She is a 
certified teacher and is currently a stay-at-home mom 
enjoying her young kids. She is excited to plan activities 
for the neighborhood and get to spend time with other 
adults! 

 

Christmas 
Lights 
Winners 
Congratulations 
to: 

Best Lights #1 
3841 N Jullion 

Best Lights #2 
3995 N Samson 

Most Traditional 
9962 W Meadowlark 

Best Entryway 
10024 W Edna 

Most Whimsical 
4124 N Westview 

Honorable Mentions 
10340 W Shiloh 

4125 N Armstrong 
 
 

 

Interested in volunteering   
with the  
board?  
We can  
always  
use more  
help.  

 



 

  

Upcoming Events 2023 Dues Statement 

Stay up to date on our website 
www.shenwest.org 

Payments due 
March 31st, 2023 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT  
EGG-STRAVAGANZA 

with a special appearance from the 
Easter Bunny 

 

Jullion Park, 3801 N Jullion Way 
April 1st, 2023    10:00-11:30am 

 

We kindly request bringing 1 dozen pre-filled 
plastic eggs per child with either wrapped 

candy or small Easter toys.  
 

See attached flyer for more details! 

 

See Something? Say Something! 
See anything suspicious in the neighborhood? 

 

 
Payments may be sent to: 

 

SWNA 
PO Box 45298 

Boise Idaho, 83711 
 

Or conveniently pay online through 
PayPal* at www.shenwest.org 

 

*Any fees associated with this payment are for the 
use of the PayPal platform. SWNA does not 
receive any of these funds.  

 

Please contact our Neighborhood Watch Captain 
Victoria Nelson at 208-891-9112 or call the Boise 

Police Department Non-Emergency Number: 
208-570-6000. 

Don’t Forget: 
☆While walking your dogs, they must be 

always kept on a leash. Please pick up after 
them as well.  

☆Trash, Recycling, and Compost bins must 

be stored out of view. If there is garbage visible 
on your property or in a public area, please pick 
it up. 

☆All properties within the neighborhood are to 

be kept clean, safe, attractive, and in good 
repair. 

☆No working or commercial Trucks, Vans, 

RVs, Trailer ATVs, or Boats, are to be stored 
on the street/building site unless garaged or 
stored in a backyard screened from public view. 

Planning on 
Performing Exterior 
Changes to your 
Home? 
Please fill out a ‘Request for Exterior Alteration 

or Improvement’ form found on our website: 
www.shenwest.org for approval.  

Questions on the form or accessing the website, 
please email us at swnaboise@gmail.com.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

How to 
contact us? 

 
Like and follow us on Facebook at  
Shenandoah West Neighborhood Boise  
 

Questions about the neighborhood or CC&R’s? 
Send us an email at swnaboise@gmail.com 
 

2023 Board meetings are held the first Tuesday of the first  
full week of the month at the Library! on Cole and Ustick.  
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